
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Friend,  

 

Please accept this invitation to the 23rd Annual St. Francis School Golf Tournament. This year's 

tournament will be held Friday, May 31st, 2024 at the Clearfield-Curwensville Country Club. Registration 

is at 9:00 AM with a 10:00 AM shotgun start. All golfers receive complimentary welcome gifts, a 

beverage voucher, and a full meal following game play. There will be several door prizes drawn during 

dinner, prizes for winning and proximities, and opportunities to win raffle baskets.  

 

Enclosed you will find a registration form. We ask that you please register as soon as possible, but no 

later than Friday, May 17th, as this year's outing will be limited to the first 15 teams registered.  

Thank you in advance for your continued support. Through this tournament, we are able to help fund 

the operation of St. Francis School’s PTO, enhancing and enriching the learning environment at St 

Francis. Any questions or concerns may be directed to Randi Reichard at (814) 577-0128 or 

 safeharbors2017@gmail.com.   

 

  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

St. Francis Golf Tournament Committee 

Randi Reichard 

Hilaree Liegey 

Erin Catherman 

Gary Helsel 

Jack Rumfola 
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Registration at 9 AM 

Shotgun start at 10 AM 

 

 

Team Registration Form  

 

Team Contact: __________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person’s Phone & Email: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Team Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Players' Names:  

 

1. ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

2. ________________________________________________________________________ 

  

3. ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

4. ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Please enclose your $400 Team Registration Fee (includes 4 Mulligans) made payable to St. 

Francis School PTO. 

 

Payment must accompany the registration form and be received before Friday, May 17, 2024.  

Please return to Attn: Golf Committee 230 S Second St Clearfield, PA 16830  
 


